
 
 

The Georgia Mathematics Content 

Standards for 3rd Grade  
 

The goals of this professional learning session are to discuss changes and 

improvements embedded within the new 3rd Grade mathematics standards, learn the 

intent of the standards in each grade level and course, and discuss the importance of 

mathematical reasoning that is woven into the standards.  Participants can expect to 

explore the ideas of Mathematical Modeling and the Framework for Statistical 

Reasoning as embedded into the new standards and discover how these can impact 

student learning of mathematics.  The instructor will also engage participants in 

math tasks and activities that model the expectations for mastery of some standards 

and explore GaDOE resources that support effective implementation of the new 

3rd Grade mathematics standards. 

 

The 2022-2023 school year will be dedicated to teacher training on the new 

standards, with implementation to follow in 2023-2024. 

 

Date:     November 15th, 2022 

Time:     8:30am – 3:30pm 

Location:    Griffin RESA 

Cost:     $35 (Registration is required) 
 

Target Audience:   3rd Math Teachers 
 

Register online at www.griffinresa.net 

Registration Deadline: November 8th, 2022 

http://www.griffinresa.net/

